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DAR - Follow-up Meeting
General Interest
Posted by: Linda Cottrell Liss
Posted on : 2018/4/25 16:52:03

ANNOUNCEMENT: Daughters of the American Revolution [DAR] - A meeting has been scheduled
for Thursday, April 26th, 2018, 5 p.m. at the Roane County Library in Spencer for those interested in
joining DAR. This is a follow-up to the April 14, 2018 workshop - Vicki Baker of the Old Hickory
Chapter, Ripley, WV, will be there to offer individualized help, and answer questions on the
application process. Visitors and prospective members welcome. Remember we have to have twelve
members to form a new Roane County Chapter.
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